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Camp News Supplement May 15, 2000 by Martin Greene, Vice Commander
May Meeting — No meeting as May has many other events

May 21st help is needed to place 4 headstones and our Memorial Day
Monument at the Linden Grove Cemetery. Please bring your gloves and shovel,
as we’ll meet there at 2:00pm. The official Monument dedication is scheduled for
Monday May 29th about 1:00 - 2:00pm at Linden Grove Cemetery following the
Memorial Day Parade as it will end at the cemetery gates.

News from our April meeting — A general business meeting was held at the
Florence Public Library. Issues included:

Steve Clifford was confirmed as our Eagle Scout Coordinator, his duties will
include recognition of those Scouts in Northern Kentucky achieving Eagle Scout
status.

Bryan Greene our Camp Signals Officer has created our Camp web site.
Please congratulate him on this fine accomplishment and check it out on the
internet at - http://home.fuse.net/suvcw/

We would like to include our members’ e-mail address on our web site. For
those brothers wishing to participate please let us know by sending a message
through the guestbook sign on our web site.

Brother Nicholas Funken is home recovering from a recent operation and we
wish him a speedy recovery.

Jeff Hampton our Senior Vice Commander has confirmed that Dr. James
Ramage will be speaking June 8th at 7:00pm at the Covington Library on the
“Gray Ghost”.



